Email subject: Your application to IPHU-[city]
BCC: all disqualified applicants
Dear applicants,

Greetings from the International People's Health University (IPHU).

We regret to inform you that we are not able to support your participation in the IPHU short course "The Struggle for Health" that will be convened in [city], [country] from [date] to [date].

Due to our limited financial resources and our still-growing capacities, we had to make very difficult decisions in selecting the final list of 50 participants while considering the geographical distribution, gender balance as well as the individual application.

All applications are saved in our system to allow us to contact you again for upcoming courses. Some of you will be further contacted for acceptance to move their applications to future courses.

Please keep an eye on the IPHU website and feel free to apply for the upcoming courses.

Thank you very much and best wishes,

